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Martha Dowell 

 

Thomas Aquino 

 

Sandy Phyne 

Barbara Black 

 

Deacon Steve Gretencord 

 

Fr. Darvin Winters Jr. 

Joe McDowell 

 

Mary Ann Doumas 
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Thank you for your generosity. 

 

 

 
 
 

The First National Eucharistic 
Congress in 83 Years 

July 17-21, 2024 
Lucas Oil Stadium 

 
This is a pivotal moment in both American histo-
ry and the legacy of the Catholic Church. We 
are expecting tens of thousands of pilgrims—but 
space is limited. Jesus Christ will be there. Will 
you? 
 
The Archdiocese of Indianapolis has a discount 
code that will allow you to purchase your tickets 
at a reduced rate. At checkout, please use the 
code Indy24. Indy24 marks the individual 
passes down from $375 to $274. 
 
Register at: 
https://www.eucharisticcongress.org/register 

 

Thanks to all who have turned in their pledge 
cards. If you have not turned yours in yet, 
please do so by the end of November. 
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CHRISTMAS FLOWER DONATIONS are 
now being accepted. If you do not use 
contribution envelopes, please put your 
donation in an envelope marked for 
Christmas Flowers along with your 

name and record # on the outside. If you would like your 
donation to be recorded IN MEMORY/HONOR OF 
someone special, please indicate this on the outside of your 
envelope too. 
A list of those being remembered through Christmas 
Flower Donations will be printed in the bulletin during 
the Christmas Season. 
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Sacred Heart of Jesus Church 

 

 

 

Amount Collected ........................... $6,087.00 

Budget Amount Needed ................ $3,500.00 

Weekly Income Is OVER ................. $2,587.00 
 

11-18-2023 11-19-2023 
Saturday, November 18 
4 - 4:20pm Reconciliation 
4:30pm Mass for Sacred Heart of Jesus Parish 
Sunday, November 19 
10:30am Mass for Rita Pound 

 

P L E ASE  P R AY  F O R :  

❖❖❖  PLEASE NOTE  ❖❖❖ 
To add (or remove) a person from 
the following prayer list, please call 
the Parish Office at 812-466-1231. 

 

Sick and Recovering names will be left on 
for a period of 4 WEEKS. If a longer period of 

time is needed, please call the Parish Office. 

Our Sponsor of the Week is: 


